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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

You are receiving the enclosed information because you have a child in the 6th  grade.  The information enclosed fulfills the Washington State mandated HIV/AIDS education for 6th graders.    This information IS NOT part of the sexual education bill that has been in the news as of late.  This information has been taught in our school district since 1988 when the law was passed.  

Our intent is to supply you with the required information, and give you a starting place to have a discussion with your child.  This is for your information only, there is not a worksheet, test or any indicator that your child completed the enclosed curriculum.  IF, you feel that your child is not ready to receive this information or has enough school work to focus on, please feel free to postpone this discussion for a later date.

Again, use the information as you wish with your child.  Please email me if you have any questions. bjoja@rosaliaschools.org

Thank you,

B.J Oja RN
District Nurse
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